
ARCTIC FUTURES SYMPOSIUM 2024
FAST APPROACHING!

The topical themes of this year’s symposium will include:

The Arctic Council: A Practical Vision Moving Forward
Transatlantic Cooperation in the Arctic in 2025 and Beyond
Keeping the Arctic an Area of Low Tension
Building and Maintaining an Arctic Workforce and Resilient Arctic Communities
Innovation and Regional Collaboration to Meet Arctic Challenges Sustainably
Critical Raw Materials and Resource Supply Chains: Tensions and Trade-offs

A draft programme for the symposium will be released in the coming weeks. Please keep checking the
symposium website regularly for updates.

The symposium is free of charge, which allows anyone including students, teachers, experts and anyone with
an interest in the Arctic to attend.

https://www.arcticfutures.org/programme
https://www.arcticfutures.org/
https://www.arcticfutures.org/


Registration for the event is now open and can be done via the symposium website.

Several side events to the symposium will also take place this year, including the annual Arctic Shorts film
evening on December 3rd, a half-day event on coastal management hosted by Arctic Frontiers and the
University of Bergen on December 4th, a screening of the feature-length Greenlandic film “Twice
Colonized” the afternoon of December 4th hosted by the Permanent Representation of Denmark to the
European Union, and an evening event on December 4th on "Observing, Understanding and Responding to
Arctic Change" hosted by the INTERACT non-profit Association (INPA) and the Embassy of Monaco to
Belgium. Please note that registration for the symposium does not automatically register you for all side
events. Registrations for side events are managed separately from the registration for the symposium by the
organisations managing the side events.

In the meantime, if you would like to be put on our distribution list to receive updates about the symposium
and its side events, please don't hesitate to contact us via email at events@polarfoundation.org and ask to be
added.

We look forward to seeing everyone in early December!
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